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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE				CONTACT: Catherine Miller
July 25, 2019						941-575-5071


MEDIA ADVISORY



[bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning the week of August 5, 2019 through August 23, 2019 (weather permitting), the Bass and Snook Inlet is scheduled to be dredged. The contractor will off load dredge material at the easterly end of Breakers Park and the material will be transported to another location by dump trucks. Boaters are asked to please use caution in this area during construction.






 For additional information on this project, please contact Canal Maintenance Supervisor, Cathy Miller, Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.
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